Traveling Art Gallery Volunteer Meeting

Please join us on Thursday, September 20" from 9:30 — 10:30 am at Marshall Elementary School for
. an informational meeting. Click here for more information regarding TAG, the traveling Art Gallery.
All are welcome!

Mrs. Kegel’s Music Notes for 4th and 5th Grade Parents!
We’re getting in the swing of things here in the Music Room!
1. Please have your student bring their recorder to school by September 14"
We will need them in music class after that point.
If your child needs one, please let me know!
2. 4th and 5" Grade Choir has started up. It looks (and sounds!) to be a great year!
For information about choir and to enroll your child, please use the appropriate link below.

Please enroll by September 14",
4™ Grade: https://www.northallegheny.org/Page/2388 7
5" Grade: https://www.northallegheny.org/Page/23888

Join the Hosack Parent Faculty Association

Students listed in the membership will have all Field Trip expenses covered and can participate in the PFA
afterschool programs. Parents will have access to the Hosack Family Directory and will have a vote at meetings.
Please join by September 28™ here:
https://www.northallegheny.org/cms/lib/PA01001119/Centricity/Domain/320/PFA%20Membership%20Flyer.pdf

Hosack Family Directory

Add your contact information in the Hosack Family Directory:
https://form.jotform.com/82243834818159 The directory will facilitate communication between
families of Hosack students. You will get to decide which contact information you wish to share with
others. Access will be online and available to all members of the Hosack Parent Faculty Association.

**We have so much to share about what’s happening at Hosack! Please read the next page*


https://www.northallegheny.org/cms/lib/PA01001119/Centricity/Domain/320/District%20TAG%20Meeting%20PDF%202018.pdf
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@ Note from the Nurse

@E: 9 Please note that a Doctor order is needed for cough drops as they are an over-the-counter
Va medication. Parent permission must also accompany all cough drop orders. The form “Request
L for Medication Administration in School” can be found on the NA website under the Health
Services tab. Please contact Donna Colucci, CSN School Nurse, with any questions
dcolucci@northallegheny.org

Recycle Your Markers gﬁ!@}!
Turn markers into energy! Please help support our efforts by sending in any used markers with . . @ O
your children. Learn more about this exciting program here.

vv‘ Birthday Book Club
/*.,.y. “ \ Do you have a September birthday or a summer birthday? Sign up for our Birthday Book Club.

Click here to purchase a book in honor of your child’s birthday!

Remember to check the HES website frequently for school activities and general information.

Click here to visit the Hosack Elementary School website.

Click here to access the Hosack Elementary School Parent Faculty Association (PFA) website.
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